
Voting Is Open on the Tentative Successor
Agreement to the Light Blue & Purple Books

 
Dear NATCA Family,

We are writing to inform you that voting is open on the Tentative Successor
Agreement to the Light Blue and Purple Books. Ratification voting will be
opened this morning at 9 a.m. Eastern Standard Time on Dec.10, 2024 and will
end at 8 p.m. Eastern Standard Time on Dec. 17, 2024. 
 
TrueBallot, the company conducting the ratification process, sent you an email
earlier today from the address vote@trueballot.com. It contains a website link
that includes a copy of the message from the NATCA National Executive
Board endorsing the new CBA, the CBA ratification summary, and your
ratification ballot with instructions on how to vote.

If you did not receive this email, please contact
2024CBAQuestions@natca.org to request a replacement ballot. 
 
We encourage you to attend a virtual ratification briefing to get your questions
answered. A copy of the briefing schedule can be found here.  

As your negotiating team, we wholeheartedly support the terms and conditions
of this tentative agreement, and we urge each of you to vote in favor of
ratification. 

In Solidarity,

The NATCA National Executive Board
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